
From: Danny Varat
To: myturria@rcsd.netmyturria@rcsd.net
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/6/2018 9:36:19 AM
Subject: Video Script

Here's the script for Monday at 12:30pm (SC DEW is confirming their availability). Thanks again for all your 
help
 



Lt. Governor Bryant

I'm Lt. Governor Kevin Bryant. Prescription drug abuse in South Carolina is growing, and deaths have increased 
almost twenty percent in the last three years alone.


I'm proud to announce that the Lt. Governor's Office on Aging will provide secure drug take back boxes to law 
enforcement across South Carolina


Sheriff Lott

Please take a moment to gather any unused prescriptions and take them to law enforcement for proper 
disposal, or contact the number and website below. Together, we can fight prescription drug abuse in South 
Carolina.


LG Bryant​


Thank you for making a difference.
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